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Transcript

Please excuse the cut through the middle of this,
Remember the meeting on Thurs. 22nd at 8.30.
Irish Centre.		Eileen

CORKMEN’S ASSOCIATION
										[redacted]
Newsletter.
January 1970.

Dear Member,
		        On last Sunday, the 17th. Annual General Meeting of this
Association, was held at the Irish Centre, N.W.1. It was a success-
ful and lively meeting. My thanks to the members who attended.
		Mr. B. Hyde was re-elected Chairman. The other positions
were filled as follows:-

Vice-Chairmen 		Mrs. M. Murphy		Mr. J. Murphy
Secretary 			Miss E. Honohan
Treasurer			Mrs. N. Prior
Committee	Mrs. T. Treacy	Miss K. Fitzpatrick	  Mr. M. Browne
			Mr. J. O’Gormon	Mr. J. O’Sullivan	  Mr. C. Bourke
			Mr. J. O’Connor.

CHILDREN’S PARTY
		        The time is now drawing near for the children’s party.
It will be held at the Irish Centre, Murray St., N.W. 1. on Sunday
25th. January, at 3.00.p.m.  I would be grateful, if you would send
me, the names & ages of your children, who will be attending, by
Thurs. 22nd. January.  We need these details to ensure that the
children will have everything for an enjoyable party.

		       Finally the membership fee for 1970, is now due. I enclose
a membership form, for use when forwarding your remittance.
Membership cards will be forwarded, when they are received from
the printers.
